
Report of the Budget Committee 

The Fremont Budget Committee membership includes Pat Martel, Griffin Cordes, Mike Nygren, 

Joe Miccile, Charlie Kimball and Gene Cordes.  Ex-officios to the Budget Committee in 2012 

were Greta St. Germain, Board of Selectmen and Greg Fraize, School Board.  

 

The Fremont Budget Committee met in April and August.  Beginning in late September the 

Budget Committee began meeting weekly excluding the holiday season.  The Town budget was 

reviewed during September, October and early November, and the School Budget was 

reviewed during November and December.  The Budget Committees final recommendations 

were completed in early January of 2013.  

 

It should be noted that in 2012 the Budget Committee welcomed newly elected member Joe 

Miccile.  The Budget Committee struggled to fill its membership early in the year and was very 

fortunate to be able to fill its membership through the appointment process. Former members 

Pat Martel and Mike Nygren brought their vast experience to the Budget Committee and Griffin 

Cordes stepped forward to contribute to the Committee.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Gene Cordes 

Chair 
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